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Not much to write about. Saw in last year’s letter that tomorrow is ‘Guy Fawkes day’, the 402nd anniversary of the day when Guy Fawkes and his Catholic co-conspirators were caught while trying to blow up the English parliament with the protestant King James I present. (For more details, refer to the last from last year – which, of course, you have saved).

In Hong Kong, there have been some cooler days. On Thursday, the maximum temperature was only about 200C; on that day I was the only one who went for a swim, though the water temperature was OK. On Friday morning, I went to the dentist for the first time in more than a year. Teeth are OK, though I had an old, slightly cracked filling replaced.  
On Friday, there was a new s report that Paul Tibbets, the pilot of the ‘plane that dropped the atomic bomb on Hiroshima, died at the age of 92. (Fist picture shows Tibbets in front of his B-29 bomber, which he named using the names of his mother.)
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That’s about it for now. 

Cheers
Wedding: 

I got an e-mail from the rental car company notifying me about the rental van. It stated that the van is to be picked up and delivered at the SFO airport. Is that correct? Can’t they deliver it to the hotel? 
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